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Email: paul.schiltz@education.lu
June 26, 2011
Dear friends from all European Table Tennis Associations,

The European Table Tennis Union has the great pleasure to invite International Umpires (IU) for officiating at the 

European Championships, October 8th-16th 2011,
 in Gdansk-Sopot, Poland
The application shall arrive before August 20th by fax +352 511211 or by email at paul.schiltz@education.lu  . The attached form must be completed and used! Only the associations can submit applications, up to 4 per association! (The umpire proposed first has a higher priority than the umpire applying on second place).
The organizer offers free hospitality in a double room from Friday lunch, October 8th to Monday breakfast, October 17th.  

The referee’s orientation will take place on Friday afternoon at 14h30; the participation is compulsory for all foreign umpires and English speaking Polish umpires; the briefing will be followed by seminars for all foreign white badge umpires and for all Polish umpires. This seminar will last longer; its intention is to get a consistent and good umpiring all over the Championships. 

During the European Championships Blue-Badge evaluations will take place.

The selection will be made before August 31st and the umpires informed immediately after. Selected umpires may not be replaced by the associations concerned except with the prior authorization of the ETTU - URC. At least 25% of the foreign umpires selected will be white badge umpires.
Referee for the European Championships 2011: Patrick RINGEL (FRA)

We attach to this invitation the “ Application form”:

Thank you very much for your helpful co-operation. Best regards.

Paul Schiltz
ETTU URC     Chairman







APPLICATION -  FORM

to be returned to Paul SCHILTZ   
Fax (+352) 511211   paul.schiltz@education.lu
before August 20th, 2011 

(Thank you for not changing the layout of the form)

Association: ______________________________________________________________

Responsible person and function: _________________________________________________  
Tel:__________________________________________   Fax : ___________________________________
Email : ________________________________________________________________________________

The I.U.
	Mr
	Ms
	IU Nr.
	NAME
	Given name
	BB
	BBC
	WB
	Email

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	


wish to be an umpire at the European Championships 2011, in Gdansk-Sopot, Poland, arrival on October 7, departure on October 16 or 17.



signature


date
